Llantilio Pertholey Church in Wales Primary

Dear Parents and Carers,

What a busy term it has been! We have packed so much into the term. Thank you for your support. I hope we continue to work closely with you in the new year to do our very best for all of our children.

Newsletter 22nd December

Follow <u>us</u> on TWITTER

CLICK HERE

Parent Forum:

A reminder that the next Parents Forum will be on **Thursday 19th January at 5.30** in the hall. There will be refreshments available. Please come along: this is your chance to share your views and have an input on the teaching and learning in our school.

PTFA

Could I say a huge thank you to the PTFA for all of their hard work this term. They have organised discos; the Christmas fete; made the school calendar; organised a bunting competition; arranged for a Magician entertainer for all of the children for a Christmas treat; a Christmas Workshop for KS2 children and bought gifts for the children for the Christmas parties. I am sure there's more things that I've forgotten. We could not give our children those little extras without their help.

They could always use more help. If you could join the PTFA, I am sure they'd love your support. If you can't give that commitment, could you give an hour here and there to help share the work?



<u>Staff</u>

I would also like to thank the amazing staff here at Llantilio Pertholey. The staff are so passionate and caring about everything that they do. I am so lucky (and so are the pupils) to have such an amazing team who strive to do their very best at all times for the children in our school.

Contact us: 01873 853746

email: llantiliopertholeyprimary@monmouthshire.gov.uk















Dates for Your Diary

20th February-24th February: Half Term

I am sorry to finish the year on an upsetting note. However, yesterday (21st December) somebody decided to put excrement on the roof of my car whilst it was parked in the school car park. I have taken it personally: I am not sure why anyone would want to do that to me. It has both upset and angered me that someone would choose to do that.

It must be an adult as a child wouldn't have been able to reach.

I have reported it to the police and we are checking our CCTV. If anyone knows anything please contact the school or Gwent Police ref. number 448 21/12.

27th February: INSET Training Day
31st March: End of Spring Term
17th April: Start of Summer Term
1st May: Early Bank Holiday

9th January: Start of Spring Term

17th February: INSET Training Day

8th May: Coronation Bank Holiday 29th May– 2nd June: Half Term

30th June: INSET Training Day 21st July: End of Summer Term

I hope everybody has a very, Merry Christmas and a healthy and Happy New Year. See you in 2023!



(Headteacher)

Contact us: 01873 853746 email: llantiliopertholeyprimary@monmouthshire.gov.uk